Hello everyone,

Yesterday afternoon, the provost announced that we will be extending the “soft opening” for the Fall
2021 semester an additional two weeks. This means that, during this time frame, you will continue to
see Blank Notes, Completed Notes, and Recorded lessons displayed in the casa calendar on a daily basis.

Essentially, this recants the email | sent out two days ago concerning this topic.

| have no additional information as to why this extension was made or if it will be extended again.
Please feel free to refer these questions to provost’s office if you would like additional information.

As you may have noticed this past week, there is a misalignment with popper exercises given in the
recorded sessions and the popper exercises we will be completing. The questions and content will be
the same, however the name of the assignment and numeration of the individual questions may vary.
Please use the numbers given in the Completed Notes (or discussed in the face-to-face class) to
complete your popper assignments.

--Dr. Matt



